
    
        
 
DATE: June 28, 2018 
 
TO:  Southern Nevada District Board of Health Elected Members 
 
FR:  Board of Heath At-Large Member Selection Committee,  

Chair Rich Shuman, Members Scott Black and Marilyn Kirkpatrick 
 
RE:  At-Large Member Selection Committee Recommendations 
 
 
The At-Large Member Selection Committee met on May 22, 2018 and offers the following 
recommendations for the Full Board and Advisory Board At-Large Members for the two-year term 
beginning July 1, 2018: 
 
Full Board  

 
Physician 
Dr. Frank Nemec  

 
Regulated Business/Industry 
Nicole Brisson 

 
Gaming 
Scott Nielson (appointed by the Nevada Resort Association on 6/13/18) 

 
Advisory Board  
  
Physician 
Dr. Kenneth Osgood 

 
Registered Nurse 
Michael Collins 

 
Environmental Health 
David Wachs 
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